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Our organizations represent a combined membership of 500,000 physician and medical student 
members, most of whom are providing front line care to patients throughout the United States. As 
discussions around health care reform continue, we urge Congress and the new administration to 
preserve 



 

System Reforms  

Our organizations welcome and encourage improvements upon current law to ensure a health care 
system optimized for patients and their physicians, including consideration of the following: 

�x Reducing prescription drug costs; 
�x 


